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Foxboro, MA 02035 U.SA

Q3The Foxboro Company (em se-87so

4 June 1980

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76012

Attn: Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director
Region IV

Ref: Docket #99900297/80-01

Subj: Response to Findings Under the Referenced Docket
Number for the Audit Conducted April 22, 1980

Gentlemen:

Mr. J.W. Graham passed your letter and attachments on to me for handling.
The attached documents have addressed the deviations noted providing a
plan of action, a completion date, as well as the steps taken to prevent
reoccurrence.

In this instance the deviations were referred to the General Manager of
the Foxboro and Mansfield Systems Operations. He is cognizant of the
deviations and has participated in their resolution and assumed the
responsibility to make sure that the corrective actions are carried out.

We trust that you will find the attached material both responsive and
';onple te . If you have any ensuing questions you may contact me directly.

Very truly yours,

THE FOXBORO COMPANY
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William Calder, Manager
Corporate Quality Assurance
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Attachments
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l cc: Mr. J.W. Graham
Mr. D.p. Aiken
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